
WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY 
PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 
Office: (509) 335-8556 

Don Crabtree 
Rte 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 8J141 

Dear Don: 

LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY 
Office : ( 509) 335-8556 

January 26, 1972 

The I epartment of Anthropolo~y at Washinrton ctate Univer­

sity at Pul1man is or-:::-anizjng a Visiting Lecturer Seminar to 

be held during the spring semester of this year . We plan to 

havB a series of meetings on specific topics of interest to 

archaeologists . For each three day session , we are i nviting 

three or four specialists to meet with our students and fac ­

ulty. Each participant will ma e an introductory presentation 

on a phase of his work and interests, participate in a formal 

SPminar and in informal demonstration and question and answer 

sessions . 
~e wou d greatly appreciate your participation in the 

seminar on Iithic Technology which is tentatively scheduled 

for Monday, Tuesday , and Wednesday, May 29 , 30 and 31 . Our 

dates are relative.ly flexible at this point , and could be 

changed if this is inconvenient for you . ~ are also invi t ing 

Fr anco i s Bordes and Bruce Bradley to participate in this 

session . 
The denartment can offer you an honorarium of two 

hundred dollars ($200.00). In addition to this, your transport ­

ation and accommodations while in Pullman will be provided 

by the UnivBrsity . 
I hope +hat you will g ve our offer serious consideration . 

Please let me know if these ulans arP convenient for you . 

Sincerely, 

h o 
...t . 


